Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Building Commission
The Florida Building Commission, Energy Technical Advisory Committee announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: June 7, 2016, 10:00 a.m.
PLACE: Hilton University of Florida Conference Center, 714 SW 34th Street, Gainesville, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Provide comments to the Rule Development Workshop “Rule 61G20-1.001, F.A.C.” of June 8, 2016 for the purpose of reviewing proposed code language for the implementation of HB 535.
Discuss and provide recommendations to the Commission regarding the following:

(1) Whether onsite renewable power generation may be used for compliance, and
(2) Whether onsite renewable power generation may be used for a period longer than three years but not more than six consecutive years.

Review and recommend for approval the proposed changes to the Energy Gauge USA for compliance with the 5th Edition (2014) FBC, Energy Conservation.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Norman Bellamy, Building Codes and Standards Office, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 1940 N. Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)487-1824 or visit our website at www.floridabuilding.org.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Barbara Bryant, Building Codes and Standards Office, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 1940 N. Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100, (850)487-1824 or fax: (850)414-8436. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Mr. Norman Bellamy or Mr. Mo Madani, Building Codes and Standards Office, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 1940 N. Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)487-1824 or visit our website at www.floridabuilding.org.
